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School Council at Langley First School 2021-22








Do you like to have a say in how things are run? Do you think you have lots of great ideas? Are you able to explain to others how things are decided or are you a great listener and able to pass on other people’s opinions?  If so, being a school councillor may be the thing for you!  We are looking for children who would like to represent their class on the school council. This will mean attending meetings, offering ideas and feeding back to your own class what has been decided.��Mrs Proud and Mrs Marron will hold the first meeting in a couple of weeks. Therefore, we are asking those of you who would like to be involved to create your own manifesto. This is where you tell everyone in your class why you will be a great school councillor. What ideas do you have? What skills do you have that will help you? Are you confident to share your ideas and the ideas of your class? How will you make sure those ideas are shared? When you’ve had a think about all these things and know what you want to say to your class you can either record on Seesaw or write your manifesto and bring in to school. 





Your teachers and classmates will listen to your manifesto and the class will have a chance to vote to choose their representative for the Council (one boy and one girl from each class). Reception pupils will have a chance to join a little later in the year once they have settled into school. 





If you would like to be your class School Councillor, you can either write or record your manifesto on Seesaw explaining why you think you would make a good School Councillor. You will have the chance to read or show your manifesto to the rest of the class and a voting system will determine who will be chosen. 





Please complete the manifesto form on the back of this letter or record on Seesaw by Monday 20th September. Elections will take place during that week.





Mrs Proud


School Council lead 














